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Resolution 14-5:  Respond to Recommendations from Sustainable Financing 
Workshop 
 
Summary:  In response to workshop on sustainable financing for coral reef conservation 
at the Palau Task Force meeting cosponsored with the International Coral Reef Initiative 
(ICRI) and The Nature Conservancy (TNC), the Task Force charged the Steering 
Committee with reviewing workshop recommendations and developing options for Task 
Force action including a “sustainable financing toolbox”.  
 
Decision Statement:  Task Force charges the Steering Committee with reviewing the 
recommendations from the sustainable financing workshop and developing options and 
recommendations on how to proceed including workplan for development of a 
“sustainable financing toolkit”. 
 


